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A message from Mrs Robinson 

We hope you have all had a lovely half term and are 

ready for a busy and exciting last half term. 

It has been absolutely amazing to have all of our 

families back in school for our Inspire Sessions across 

each year group. The children have thoroughly enjoyed 

sharing their learning with their families and showing 

them how we use knowledge organisers in school. One of 

our school development priorities is to help our children 

learn more, do more and remember more. The 

knowledge organisers are a great tool for helping our 

children to retain key knowledge across each topic. We 

hope you enjoy using these with your child at home.  

This year all of our exciting connected learning is 

inspired by songs by the fabulous band ‘The Beatles’! Our 

final theme of the year is: ‘Here Comes the Sun’. Please 

see our school website for more information about the 

children’s learning; visit https://hrprimary.co.uk/ 

 

Take care Mrs Robinson 

 

 

 

Our School Target is 97% This week our 

attendance was: 92.29% 

Nursery: 86.92% 

Reception: 89.03% 

Year 1: 91.22% 

Year 2 KE: 86.86% 

Year 2 NS: 97.62% 

Year 3: 91.88% 

Year 4: 92.25% 

Year 5: 99.38% 

Year 6: 92.65% 

The winning class is… Micklegate 5JRK 

Our School Vision 

“Learn, Grow and 

Aspire Together.” 

Enterprise Week Money 

raised for Ukraine 

 

We are really pleased to let 

you know that the grand 

total raised for Ukraine 

between Haxby Road 

Primary Academy and Park 

Grove School is: 

£4,836.75 

In addition, we collected 

390 toothbrushes! 

Thank you so much 

for your support. 

York City Knights 
Fantastic opportunity for our Key Stage 1 children and their families for this summer’s 

sports club. 

York City Knights are linking up with WEA (Worker’s Educational Association) who are 

a York based project supporting families to get active in a way that works for them. 

All year 1 and year 2 families have received letters about this exciting opportunity.   

York City Knights are in school every Wednesday 3.15-4.15 delivering a range of rugby 

skills and knowledge.  

Attendance Matters 

Every day in school counts and we work really hard to make sure your child 

catches up if they are absent. We have lots of exciting trips and experiences 

planned for this half term as well as sporting competitions for upper Key Stage 2 

and we do not want our children to miss these opportunities. We are now in the 

summer term and hopefully the coughs and colds are disappearing. If you are 

not sure if your child is poorly, please send them to school and if they are ill 

during the day, we will call you and offer you the opportunity to come and 

administer calpol or collect your child.  

Please remember our summer speculator attendance raffle continues into 

the last half term, with another opportunity for our families to win vouchers and 

garden prizes. 

 

https://hrprimary.co.uk/
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Dates Events 
 

Community Cafe Our community café is now open every Wednesday and Thursday 3.00-4.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd June  Sports Day 
Reception 9-9.45am 
Year 1 and Year 2 10.15-11.30am 
Year 3 and 4 1.15-2.15pm 
Year 5 and 6 2.30-3.30pm 
Families are welcome to come and watch their child race on our school field. Refreshments will be 
available 
(if the weather doesn’t permit, Sports Day will be moved to Wednesday 29th June) 

Friday 1st July  Outdoor School Summer Fair 2.00pm (If the weather doesn’t permit the Fair will be moved to the 
following week Friday 8th July). 

Wednesday 6th July  Whole School Transition Day 

Thursday 21st July Friends of Haxby Road School Disco. More details to follow. 

Friday 22nd July Year 6 Leavers Assembly in the upper hall. 9.00am. All year 6 parents/carers welcome. 

Friday 22nd July  School finishes for summer at 12.00pm 

 

 

Spectacular Summer Attendance Raffle 2022 

The children have really enjoyed our new attendance raffle and we will continue it for the last half 

term of the school year. Each day your child is in school, on time, they will receive a raffle ticket 

and will be entered into our spectacular summer raffle. At the end of this half term, names will 

be drawn and the children will have the chance to win some fabulous prizes including: 

1st Place £50 Asda Voucher 

2nd Place: £20 Asda Voucher 

Various summer toys for the garden 

 

 


